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2020/21 Survey of Drug Use among Students

Dear Parents,

The Narcotics Division is now conducting the captioned territory-wide “Survey of Drug use
among Students” to understand students' knowledge of and attitude towards drug-taking, and their
views on anti-drug education. By means of scientific random sampling, our school has been
randomly selected as one of the sampled schools for data collection, and your child is invited to
participate in this questionnaire Survey on 5™ Novemeber, 2021 which will be conducted on an

anonymous basis.

Data collected in the Survey will be handled in strict confidence and will only be used for
aggregate statistical analyses. Data pertaining to individual students or schools will not be released.

All completed questionnaires will be destroyed upon completion of the Survey.

The Narcotics Division has commissioned an independent market research organisation,
Consumer Search Hong Kong Limited (the Research Team), to look after the project execution of
this important exercise. Fieldwork will be conducted between September 2020 and December 2021.

Data collection will be undertaken by the Research Team at a designated time in school.

Participation in this anonymous Survey is entirely voluntary. If you agree your child to
participate in the Survey, no response is needed. However, if you consider your child is not an
appropriate candidate to join this study, please simply inform your child to return the unanswered
questionnaire during the class session. Concerted effort and support are crucial to the success of the
Survey and the Government’s formulation of anti-drug policy. Thank you in advance for your

consideration and support.

If you have any enquiries, please contact the General Office or Miss Lam Siu Fan at 24712622.
Thank you for your kind attention.

Yours faithfully,




